
COVID Vaccinations 

Good Afternoon New Dawn Students and Families, 

We are looking forward to everyone returning to in-person school for the Fall 
semester and as it has been throughout this pandemic our goal is the health 
and safety of all Staff, Students, and Families of New Dawn. We will be 
following masking, screening, and distancing protocols in the school building 
but our best and safest opportunity to protect everyone is a COVID-19 
Vaccine. All New Dawn students are of age and eligible to receive a safe, free 
vaccine which will drastically decrease the chances of contracting or 
experiencing severe symptoms of COVID-19. We strongly encourage that any 
New Dawn Student who has not already taken advantage of this opportunity 
seeks out their chance to do so as soon as possible. 

Attached you will find a letter from the NYC Department of Health and Mental 
Hygiene with further information about the vaccines and how to find a site to 
receive one. We at New Dawn are always available for any questions or 
concerns and can help guide you through the process if you need. We hope 
that you will consider this as we look to reopen in-person learning, especially 
with the concerns of emerging COVID variants such as the Delta Variant. We 
hope you and your families enjoy the rest of the Summer and we are excited 
to see you in September for the Fall 2021 semester. 

Thank you, 
Mr. Flory  

NYC Health Department Vaccination Information 

https://s3.us-west-1.amazonaws.com/post.jupitered.com/v3/p101775852/1/619230087/Letter_to_Parents.pdf

